
 

1.1	Acre	boundary: 

 
We	used	the	current	entrance	path	as	the	partial	boundary	of	the	1.1	acre	construction	area	for 
our	tree	mapping	and	photojournal,	pursuant	to	this	diagram	and	information	provided	by	the 
project	engineers:		“A	temporary	access	road	is	proposed	in	the	vicinity	of	the	existing	path	at	the	east 
side	of	the	dam.	The	walking	path	will	be	restored	at	the	conclusion	of	the	project.”	--		Larson	Design 
Group	in	an		August	9,	2011	Q&A 
 
 

 
 
This	is	the	Wetland	Impact	Plan	by	Sharon	Krock	of	Schnabel	Engineering,	dated	May	19,	2011.	Our	copy 
is	complete	with	park	mud!	The	green	highlight	covers	the	dashed	line	labeled	“limits	of	disturbance,” 
which	we	used	as	the	boundary	of	the	1.1	acre	disturbance	area.	The	“existing	path”	is	handwritten		and 
the	“temporary	access	road”	is	marked,	both	within	that	green	line.   
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